
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bell, Josh <Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org>

Date: 12/13/2012 9:57:47 AM
Subject: RE: Thanks

                Thanks for your note.  I’ll do a final run-through with the Governor early next week, and I should know 
definitively by Tuesday what we’ll be recommending for the upcoming year.  Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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